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Car Parking Request 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,   
 
We have recently received several complaints from members of the public who have 
contacted the school expressing their concern about the unsafe parking around the school 
at the start and end of the school day.  
 
It has been highlighted that cars have been irresponsibly parked towards the roundabout 
which is causing congestion in the area.  
 
We understand that parking can be problematic due to the limited space around the school 
and that the volume of traffic greatly increases at peak points when the children are being 
dropped off and collected from school.  
 
As a school situated in the heart of a small village, all we can ask is that our parents/carers 
and families are mindful when parking around the school to ensure the safety of everyone.  
 
To echo the slogan of our Travel Plan Committee – ‘Keep it Fair and Park with Care!’  
 
We thank you for your support and co-operation with this matter.    
 
 
Take care and stay safe.   
 
Kindest Regards,  

 
 
Mrs Claire Mackenzie 
Head Teacher 
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